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HB3932 is misguided because wildlife management should remain with the trained 

wildlife experts 

at the ODFW Commission. The hubris of legislators. 

trying to interject their politics into what should be science based decisions is 

something I would expect from the Trump administration, not or Oregon Legislators. 

 

I beg you to not undermine professional wildlife management in Oregon. We should 

trust our 

biologists and trust science. 

 

 

You must reject HB3932. Decisions about beaver trapping by people like you with no 

training in wildlife science would be a huge mistake. 

 

I strongly oppose HB3932. 

 

Karl Swanson 

55 year Oregon resident 

 


